Mr. Shirley Hukle, Supervisor of Physical Education, Kansas City, Kansas.

Dear Shirley:

In order to get the benefit of the stimulation we received at the Regional Institute of Physical Fitness Programs at Lincoln, Nebraska, on November 19 - 21, I want to intite you and any of your people to attend our conference here at the University of Mansas on Saturday, December 12th.

Chancellor Malott will speak, and also Lieut. Buhl, of the Naval Training School, and Captain Smith, of the R.O.T.C. In addition, we will have demonstrations by our Physical Education leaders' corps.

We will be indeed happy if you can make arrangements to attend.

Cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH